April 27 2021

Dear Mr. Secretary General,

| am pleased to confirm that Plan International Japan has joined since April 2019 and supports
the ten principles of the UN Global Compact with respect to human rights, labor, environment
and anti-corruption. With this commitment, we express our continued intent to support the
Global Compact advancing these principles, and will make a clear statement of this
commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

We also pledge to engage with the UN Global Compact in the following our website:

https://www.plan-international.jp/company/

® Connecting with and build productive partnership with private sector within the network
to pursue GC Principles
® Contributing for achievement of Sustainable Development Goals through our projects.

® Promoting SDGs among our partners and donors.

Sincerely yours,

Yuichi Tanada
Executive Managing and National Director

Plan International Japan


https://www.plan-international.jp/company/

